
Town of Bolton Recreation Department 
Director’s Report 

July 29, 2010 
 

No Meeting held in July 
 

1. Thank You to Disc Jockey Andy Pratt for providing the sound equipment for the annual Talent 
Show and the original screen play in Rogers Park.  Many thanks to Andy for helping to make this 
years Bolton Youth show "The Mystery of Mohican Point" such a success! 

2. The Bolton Summer Day Camp passed inspection in July with no violations; however, the 
bathroom in the Recreation Center (Camp Rain Location) was found to be lacking a proper 
ventilation system and must be fixed by September 1, 2010. 

3. Veteran’s Park was inspected on July 29, 2010 and passed with no violations. 
4. Roger’s Beach has not been inspected to date.  Currently the finger docks lack the required “NO 

Swimming” signs or markings.  The signs are in, but have yet to be posted.  Only two signs were 
ordered, however, I recommended four signs, or paint to mark each of the four docks to meet the 
code. (PLEASE SEE ATTACHMENT) 

5. All free summer programs are available until Friday August 13, 2010.  Currently, only one event 
was cancelled due to rain.  This year swim lessons have received rave reviews from parents and 
children alike, and all other programs are running smoothly as well. 


